
Prep Merah (Red) Hub News  
Weeks Tujuh(7) and Delapan(8) 

Well, things are definitely not slowing down 😜 
 
Book Week 2025 
What fun! 
Thanks once again for 
supporting your children to 
be part of this great day. 

  



Preps also had a ball going through our interactive story. 

 

 

 
 
 

 



 
 
Hmmmm… 
These Labubu/Lafufu thingies seem to be taking 
over the Prep space and creating a bit of a ‘haves 
and have nots’ in some classrooms. 
Please leave them to be enjoyed at home.  
We don’t encourage toys being brought to school. 
 
 

 
  
 
Thanks again to all of our book contacting 
experts. We appreciate you (and I can’t name 
you in case I forget someone but you know 
who you are!) 

 

 

We are very lucky to have three of the best LSO’s going 
around in our Hub! 

This week is LSO Appreciation Week and Annelie, Millie 
and Amy…we appreciate you! 

Thank you for everything you do. It’s a lot and they know 
your children inside and out. We couldn’t do it without them. 

 

 



 

 

 

Prep J are hosting  Assembly this 
Friday 5th September, yay!  
 

Jump Rope for Heart is on Friday this 
week…our skipping skills have really 
improved! 

 

 



We look forward to celebrating our school Feast Day next 
Monday. 

 
 

Topics for Term Three 
Week 7 Free topic 

Week 8 Tell us about your Dad or a special bloke in 
your life. What makes him special? 

Week 9  Catch up…no topic this week 

 

Prep Grandparents Week  
We are in the midst of our Grandparents Week, 
one of our favourite weeks of the year. It’s so 
special to see the Preps shine in this way and 
celebrate this very special relationship. 

We will share some pics in the next Hub News.  

 

 



Swimming starts next week! 
●​ Please ensure you have filled in the 

Operoo. From your responses, class 
teachers will make a roster for the 
nine day program (no swimming on 
Specialist Day) to ensure we have 
enough helpers for each session. 

●​ You need to be an approved Volunteer to assist.  
Volunteers will sign in at the office, wear a vest and be the 
only other adults in the change rooms.  You are welcome to 
come along and watch (although we’re sure you’ve already 
had plenty of time sweating it out at swimming lessons) and 
ask that you respect our process. 

●​ Students are grouped by BASC staff and they are not to be 
approached by parents/carers. If you have an issue, please 
speak to the school teacher in charge of the Prep class at 
the pool. 

●​ Preps need goggles, a swim cap and to wear their bathers 
to school under their sports uniform, which can be worn for 
the duration of the swimming program.  

●​ Please pack some extra food, as they get hungry and we are 
going across breaks: some eating early or late. 

●​ No lunch orders during this program please as we are 
eating at different times. 



●​ We have also been covering the Respectful Relationships 
curriculum area of Keeping My Body Safe, which fits well 
with having to get changed at the pool. It is also a good time 
for you to have the conversation at home.  

 
 
Footy Colours on the last day of 
Term Three and a gold coin 
donation for Opening Doors 
Foundation! 
 

 
                                      We’re here 🙂 
                          kgray@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au 
                                    jcollier@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au  

    mrichards@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au 
  gcowling@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au  
tdebeer@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au  
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